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2020 REPORT OF THE CHAIR  
 
As you can understand the AGM normally held over the Easter Weekend was cancelled due to the 
COVID-19 Pandemic. It then followed that the Summer Information Meeting was also cancelled. 
 
We are holding the 2020 AGM now as the Provincial Government has amended our Letters Patent 
and require us to hold the 2020 AGM before the year-end. This change in the SSID Letters Patent 
now allows us, going forward, to hold our annual AGM at a time more convenient for all concerned. 
Our expectation is to now hold the SSID AGM in the summer months allowing a much larger 
participation level. 
 
Over the last ten years there have been numerous improvements, not only to the operational side 
of the system which included the addition of a second well and generator, but also to the 
administrative and financial sides of the Improvement District.  
 
We are completing a number of small projects to make the system quieter at night, safer at all 
times, and more efficient.  
 
This year, there have been some operational problems that had to be dealt with that coincided with 
the failure of our old generator. Courtney will expand upon the generator replacement during her 
report. 
 
I would like to; on behalf of the trustees and lot owners; thank our  
Administrator Janine Reimer, for her continuing efforts to modernize the Administration, 
Communication, and Accounting systems and  
Operator, Courtney Robertson, a very experienced individual in running water systems, for the 
improvements she has organized and carried out with our water system.   
 
I would also like to thank my fellow trustees, Bryan Miles and John Revitt, for their continued 
support of me as chair of the trustees, and their work on behalf of the lot owners and SSID. 
 
The SSID Water System is well looked after and in good shape. 
 
Submitted by Dale Gregory 
Chair of SSID 
 


